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It has been possible to register a limited partnership in the BVI since 1996 pursuant to The Partnership Act (1996) which governed both
general and limited partnerships, but the BVI has now significantly enhanced the law relating to limited partnerships with the enactment
of The Limited Partnership Act (2017).

The major features of the new statute are as follows:

The Limited Partnership Act (2017) brings to the BVI many of the modern features that investors have come to expect in limited
partnership law. In addition, it has introduced a number of innovative features that will bring the BVI limited partnership to the forefront.
We expect that practitioners and users will gravitate to the BVI limited partnership for its commercial and user friendly approach to
limited partnerships in the same way that the BVI business company has become so popular.
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If you would like further information as to the registration of a limited partnership or re-registering an existing limited partnership or as to
any aspects of The Limited Partnership Act (2017) please contact us.


